Capital & Coast
A\ District Health Board

. UPOKO Xi TE URU HAUORA

28 January 2020 OlA 2019/265

Antony Andrews

Email: fyi-request-11885-b3315cdb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Antony
Re: Official Information Act Request — Our Reference 2019/265

Thank you for your Official Information Act (OiA) request sent on 13 December 2019 to the Capital & Coast
District Health Board’s (CCDHB) OIA email address seeking an approximate estimate of hospital floor space
in square meters of all hospitals owned by CCDHB. We note a rough estimate will be fine.

As you may be aware CCDHB has three campuses within its boundaries: our main campus at Newtown,
Wellington, our Porirua campus which consists of two parts (Mental Health facilities and general hospital),
and our Kapiti health service in Paraparaumu.

Below is a breakdown of gross floor areas for each campus. These figures include all buildings on our
campuses, including those currently vacant due to no longer being fit for purpose or being earthquake
prone.

Newtown, Wellington 152,000 m?
Porirua 51,850 m?
Kapiti 1,950 m?

If you wish to seek a review of the decision we have made in regards to your OIA request you have the right
to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman using section 28(3) of the Act.

Nga mihi

Fionnagh Dougan
Chief Executive
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